

Gary M. Saenz Team Leader

Global Gas

**Chevron Pipe Line** Global Gas 4800 Fournace Place Bellaire, TX 77401-2324 Tel (713) 432-3332 garysaenz@chevron.com

October 13, 2010

Mr. David D. Lykken Director, Pipeline Safety Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W. Olympia, WA 98504-7250

RE: **Chevron Pipe Line Company - Ferndale Terminal** Docket PL-100248

Dear Mr. Lykken:

Chevron Pipe Line Company (CPL) received your letter (dated 10-06-10) regarding our response to WUTC case docket PL-100248. We thank you for approving our response to each docket item and allowing CPL time to develop a breakout tank inspection program for tanks built to API 620.

CPL will develop an API 620 inspection and maintenance program for tanks T-1 & T-2. We will contact you prior to June 1, 2011 to choose a date to meet and review our new plan with your department.

CPL is striving to continually improve the safety of its systems and believes that we are an industry leader in this regard. If you have questions or need further information, please contact me at (713) 432-3332.

Sincerely

Electronic Transmittal

J. Subsits, WUTC Supervisor

R.B. Roberts J.M. Barnum

K.S. Jones

D.M. Pratt

T.J. Martin

D.E. Rankin

M.S. Parker

W.E. Wied

V.J. Evans

E.E. McClain

S.M. Hussain